UNITED STATES
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION
REGION 111
799 ROOSEVELT ROAD
GLEN ELLYN, ILLINGIS 60137

. JAN 6 1993

Victoreen, Inc. License No. 34-02486-04
ATTN: John Ashe, Ph.D.
President
10101 Woodland Avenue
Cleveland, OH 44104

Gentlemen:

This refers to the special safety inspection conducted by Mr. S. R. Lasuk
of our staff on November 9, 1982, of activities authorized by NRC Byproduct
Material License No. 34-00486-04. The report setting forth the results of
the inspection and the telephone enforcement conference held on October 14,
1982, is enclosed.

In accordance with 10 CFR 2.790 of the Commission's regulations, a copy

of this letter, the enclosure, and your response to this letter will be
placed in the NRC's Public Document Room. If the enclosures contain any
information that you or your contractors believe to be exempt from dis-
closure under 10 CFR 9.5(a)(4), it is necessary that you (a) notify this
office by telephone within seven (7) days from the date of this letter

of your intention to file a request for withholding; and (b) submit within
twenty-five (25) days from the date of this letter a written application
to this office to withhola such information. Section 2.790(b)(1) requires
that any such application must be accompanied by an affidavit executed by
the owner of the information which identifies the document or part sought
to be withheld, and which contains a full statement of the reasons which
are the bases for the claim that the information should be withheld from
public disclosure. This section further requires the statement to address
with specificity the considerations listed in 10 CFR 2.790(b)(4). The in-
formation sought to be withheld shall be incorporated as far as possible
into a separate part of the affidavit. If we do not hear from you in this
regard within the specified periods noted above, a copy of this letter and
the enclosures will be placed in the Public Document Room.

A separate letter is enclosed that sets forth certain matters of concern
and the item of noncompliance found during this inspection. The response
directed by this letter is not subject to the clearance procedures of

the Office of Management and Budget as required by the Paperwork Reduction
Act of 1980, PL 96-511.
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We will gladly discuss any questions you have concerning this inspection.
Sincerely,

Orliginal slgned by
A. Bert Davis

James G. Keppler
Regional Administrator

Enclosure: IE Inspection
Report No. 30-05619/82-01(DETP)

cc w/encl:
DMB/Document Control Desk (RIDS)
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